Welcome

Vol. 29, no. 2 The 155th New York Volunteer Infantry Reenactment Regiment, Incorporated February 2018
SPECIAL 2018 Lincoln’s
MEETING * MEETING Birthday
March 8 SCHEDULE February 11, 2018

6:30-9:00 p.m.

History of Medicine
Collection

University at Buffalo
Health Sciences Library

Abbot Hall

Main Street Campus

For March, we will have a unique
meeting; we will spend the evening
viewing historic medical tools and
implements from the Civil War, as
well as from all periods back to the
ancient Roman Empire.

After a brief business meeting, there
will be a tour of the collection and
we will have the opportunity to see
artifacts up close.

The collection has Civil War related
books, including the Official Medical
and Surgical History of the War.

This event is special to the 155th,
along with guests. Members from
other units are also welcome.

Directions on page 2.

Membership Renewal

If you have not renewed your
membership, this is the last
chance you will get. A form is
included or online, or contact
David Bertuca.

Member meetings for the year are
listed below. All meetings are at
the Jewish Community Center on
North Forest, in Amherst and start
at 7 p.m.

February 8
March 8 (6:30)*
April 12
June 14
September 13
November 8
December 13

12:00 noon

Our season opens with the annual
Lincoln ceremony at the Buffalo
History Museum. Lunch at noon;
ceremony at 1:00 p.m.

Soldiers: best dress, 8 rounds of
ammunition. Overcoats and gloves
optional.

Ladies: best dress.

Saint Patrick’s
Pavade

March 18, 2018
Buffalo (City Hall)
Noon —
Parade starts 2:00

The annual parade down Delaware
Avenue is almost here.

Soldiers dress in light marching order.
Greatcoats may be worn as weather
permits.

Ladies may choose their form of
dress. We will form up on the steps
of City Hall from noon onward.
Formation at 1:30.
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2 The Harp

Directions to the Health Sciences Library
University at Buffalo, South Campus — GPS Coordinates: 42.953, - 78.818
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The Health Sciences Library (HSL) is located in Abbott Hall on the South Campus.

From East or West: Take [-90 to [-290 West. Proceed west on [-290 to Exit 7A, Main Street West (Rte 5).
Travel west about 3 miles on Main Street to Bailey Avenue (Route 62). Turn left onto Bailey, then right on
Sherman Road into UB.

Parking in Diefendorf (closest) or Sherman Lots. Abbot Hall (HSL) is NW of lot. Enter HSL, turn right;
elevator or stairs to basement. History of Medicine Collection is on right.




155" New York Volunteer Infantry Reenacting Regiment, Inc.
2018 Membership/Renewal Form

Name

Address

City, State/Province Zip -

Phone (Home) (Cell)

Date of Birth

Email Address

Health

(Include any significant medical conditions)

™ Military ™ Musician ™ Medical I Civilian

Annual Dues are $25 per person
($50/family including two adults and all children under 18 years of age)
Make checks (in U.S. funds only) payable to: 155" NYVI
Send check and copy(s) of this completed form to:

Scott Biggar
703 Telephone Road
West Henrietta, NY 14586

| hereby apply for/renew membership in the 155" New York Volunteer Infantry Regiment,
Incorporated. | understand that Civil War reenacting is a strenuous hobby and that my level of
participation is solely at my discretion. | will learn safe use and operation of all items used by
myself and by the Regiment, and | promise to uphold and adhere to the Association’s Bylaws, and
to follow the directives of its Officers.

Membership covers January 1-December 31. You must be a paid member in good standing to
register for events and to participate.

Note: Membership includes a subscription to The Harp newsletter.

Please make extra copies of this form as needed.






